
 
 

THANK YOU 
Thank you for the gift you gave Fillmore Baptist Church in memory  

of our mother—The Family of Velda Merriman 
 
 

LORD’S SUPPER  
We will observe the Lord’s supper on Sunday, March 28th, 

during both Morning Worship Services. 
 
 

NEW CHURCH EMAIL 
Unity Baptist Church has changed our internet provider. With this change  

is a new email address: office@unityvan.com  
  If you  need to email something to the office or add something to the 

bulletin, please use this new email address.   
 
 

BLUE WELCOME CARDS are on the back  
table in Worship Center. If you are a visitor or have a prayer request,  

please fill out the card and place it in the offering basket.  
Available in digital form at www.unityvan.com and click on “New Here.”   

 
 

YOUR OFFERING  may be placed in the baskets 
in the back of the Worship Center or mailed to: 

Unity Baptist Church, 716 E 1700 Avenue, Vandalia, IL 62471 
 
 

DVD copies of Sunday service is available. Sign up on the Worship Center 
table. Services archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Worship Guide 
March 21, 2021 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Nothing But The Blood 

 
The Blood Will Never Lose Its Power 

 
Center Prayer Time 

 
Sing To The King 

How Can I Keep From Singing? 
 

Special Music: My Name Is Lazarus 
Dewayne Brown, Bob Culbertson, & Nathaniel Weaver 

 
Message from God’s Word 

John’s Seven: #7 “Do You Believe This?” 
John 11:13-27, 32-46 

Pastor Robert Weaver 
 

Time of Commitment 
 

Closing Song:  How Can I Keep From Singing? 

 

Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm 

 

office@unityvan.com 



March 2021 
  We will have two Worship  

services on Sundays at 9:15am  
and 10:45am.  The 10:45am  

service will be Livestreamed and on 
the Radio.  Women’s small groups 

will meet on Mondays & 
 Wednesdays.  Men’s Bible Study 

Rehoboth Building on Thursdays @ 7:00pm Sunday Morning Bible 
Study @ 9:15am,  Kids (Pre K-6th), Youth (7-12 Grades), NO adult 

Classes. Club 185 and Legacy Youth will meet on Wednesdays @ 
5:45pm. Check website for additional info. @ www.unityvan.com 

OASIS 
Let’s go Greek! (American food  

available)  Friday, April 9th.  Fazzi’s in  
Collinsville then to Bobbie’s Custard for ice 
cream.  Bus leaving @ 10:15.  Menu is on the 
OASIS Board.  Transportation fee is $4.00.   

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH  

 
SUNDAY, March 21 

  9:15am    Morning Worship Service-First Session 
  9:15am    Sunday School for Kids & Youth 
10:45am    Morning Worship Service-Second Session 
10:45am    KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade 
10:45am    Nursery-Susan Culbertson & Melinda Kern 
  5:00pm    The Chosen (Video Series on the life of Christ) 
  6:00pm    Family Night Fellowship:  “Pitch In” Dinner (Bring 
       something to share with everyone, volleyball to follow!) 

 
WEDNESDAY, March 24 

  5:45pm   Club 185     
  5:45pm    LEGACY YOUTH    
  6:30-7:30pm  Ladies Bible Study with Patty @ 185  
 Wednesday Afternoons—Video Devotionals @ unityvan.com 
 

THURSDAY, March 25 
7:00pm Men’s Prayer & Discipleship @ The Rehoboth Building 
 

FRIDAY, March 26 
 6:00-8:00pm  Friday Night Ignite @ the 6th Street Building 

THINGS TO REMEMBER 

  

THE QUARTERLY CLASS 
The Quarterly Class will resume early  

morning Sunday School classes on April 11th.  
Classes will be held during the Early  

Morning Worship time, 9:15am-10:15am.  Jim 
Harrison, Teacher.   

PRAISE & PRAYER SERVICE 
The Vandalia Association of Churches is hosting a service of 

music and prayer on Sunday, March 28th @ 3:00 PM in 
downtown Vandalia at Charters Patio. Join us as we prepare 

Vandalia to celebrate Easter! 

INTERN MISSON TRIP-JULY 2021 
Rachel Zimmerman has the amazing  

opportunity to serve the Lord and enhance her 
education in Africa. If you would like to help 

Rachel on this journey, make your check  
payable to Children’s Relief International and     

write Rachel Zimmerman in the memo.  

FLOWERS ON THE  
LORD’S SUPPER TABLE  

Given by Debbie Segrest in memory of her 
husband, Charlie who would have been 60 on 
March 22nd and have celebrated their 24th 

anniversary on March 21st.   

FRIDAY NIGHT IGNITE 
March 26th, 6:00-8:00 pm.  

Ignite is a High-Energy Event in which 
preteens (Grades 4-6) can learn and grow  
in their relationships with friends, leaders, 
and most importantly God.  This month we 
will be hosting this event at our 6th Street 

Facility, it is a FREE event, this so if you would like to help during this 
event, make a donation, or provide food; let Brandon or JR know or 

you can make a check out to UBC with Ignite in the memo. 

THE CLOSET SHOPPING DAY  
 Saturday, April 10th.  Set up is the previous 

Thurs and Friday.  Now is the time to clean out 
your closets.  


